

Year 9-13 Lacrosse 2018

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Your child has expressed an interest in playing Girls Lacrosse for Pinehurst School.

Trainings: Tuesday 3.30 – 5:00pm, Beginners skills practice Friday lunchtimes

Games: Thursday afternoon; 4pm, various venues across Auckland

Gear Required: Running shoes or plastic studded cleats can be worn

Pinehurst Lacrosse top and PE shorts

Mouth guard – Compulsory for games and trainings

Pinehurst lacrosse stick – For more advanced players, own stick is

recommended

Pinehurst sport sweatshirts are available from the Uniform Shop

Transport: Girls will be transported to and from the venue in the school van

Parental assistance may also be required to transport students to matches

Draws: Will be provided once published by College Sport Auckland. You can also obtain

draws by downloading the College Sport Auckland App

Costs: \$165 per player

Fee includes the hire of a top, coaching fee and registration costs.

Costs will be charged to your school account

It is important to note when registrations close, Pinehurst School then commits the players to the event/sport and therefore must honour these fees. If you were to withdraw your child after the registration closing date and ask for a refund, this would mean other parents are effectively paying for this fee. To be fair on other parents, students and their families, Pinehurst School will under no circumstances, refund deposits or monies paid after the registration closing date

Commitment Required to Belong to Pinehurst Teams

Players <u>must</u> make team practices and games a priority over the season and organise other commitments around these.

If a player cannot make a practice through injury/illness or family circumstance then they <u>must</u> ring the coach / manager as soon as possible, not pass messages through other players.

Online registration can now be made through the Pinehurst website – https://www.pinehurst.school.nz/co-curricular/sport-at-pinehurst/lacrosse/

If you require assistance with your online registration then please email nicki.williams@pinehurst.school.nz

Entries close Thursday 29 March 2018.

Kind regards,

Jacqueline Rea

College Teacher, Pinehurst School

Phone: +64 (0)9 414 0960 EXT 716

Email: Jacqueline.Rea@pinehurst.school.nz